



Information Bulletin

Bulletin #: 12018-016

Date: April 17, 2018

To: District Presidents, Associate Members

CC: Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff

From: Johnny Misley, Chief Executive Officer

Subject: Ontario Trillium Foundation Grants Announcement

Ontario Soccer will officially announce it has received two Ontario Trillium Foundation Grants on April 26 at 2:30 p.m.

The event, which will be held at the Ontario Soccer Centre, will feature speeches from Ontario Soccer dignitaries as well as local politicians.

Ontario Soccer Board members who are in the area for the day are invited to attend.

For those who cannot attend, the event will be livestreamed on the <u>Ontario Soccer</u> livestream channel.

Please RSVP by April 20 if you plan to attend.

If you have any further questions, please contact <u>Ben Rycroft</u>, Manager of Digital Strategy and Communications.